
ILLINOIS LOLLUTION CDNTI)L BOARD

MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING
January 18, 1979 Chicago, Illinois

Dr. Satchell was absent due to illness.

Opinions and Orders were adopted by a vote of 4—0 in these cases: ##77—238,
Decatur; 78—248, Bodine Electric; R76—16, Blasting Noise (Opinion); 77—248,
Rosenband; 78—199, village of Norris; 78—56, Watuhiyi Waterworks; 78—86,
Finton; 78—169, village of Moweaqua; 78—198, Ken Ault; 78—224, City of Spring
field; 78—286, village of Hamnond.

R78—6, Proposed Procedural Rules pertaining to 502 were adopted for publica
tion and connent by a vote of 4—0.

Motion for leave to file response instanter and notion to withdraw ccmplaint
were granted in #76-248, Ashland Chemical by a vote of 4-0. Mr. Goodman will
prepare the Order.

Motion to dismiss #77—237, chrysler and R78—8, Petition for Regulatory Change
by Chrysler was granted by a vote of 4-0.

Motion for stay in ##77—327, U.S. Steel was denied by a vote of 4—0. Mr.
Goodman will prepare the Order.

Motion to dismiss ##77—288, Owens—Illinois was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr.
Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion to amend in #78—132, Millstadt was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr.
Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion to stay in #78—146, Glendale Heights was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr.
Dumelle will parepare an Order.

In #78—176, Marathon Oil, Motion for leave to file an amended reccnriendation
was granted by a vote of 4-0. Mr. Duinelle will prepare an Order.

Motion to extend tine to file recaTunendation in #78-274, Richland Foundry was
granted by a vote of 4-0. Mr. Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion for leave to appear in #78—296, Peabody Coal was granted by a vote of
4—0. Mr. Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion to stay in #78—307, Union Electric was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr.
Young will prepare an Order.

An Order was entered in R74—2, R75—5, SO, Emissions on a notion for rehearing
or clarification by a vote of 4—0. Mr. Goodman will prepare an Order.

An amended petition in #78-291, Roper Appliance was ordered held for an Agency
reccnnendation.
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These cases were discussed and set for further discussion or possible decision

on February 1: ##76—56,—220, Fox Valley Grease; 78—112, Mt. Carmel; 78—126,

Village of Clayton; 78—257, Bureau of Alcohol; 78—277, Mctil Oil; 78—281,

Quincy Soybean.

In these new enforcement cases, hearings are mandatory: ##79—2, EPA V.

Gilchrist Catnunity Irrproveitent Corp; 79-3, EPA v. Village of Ridgway; 79—4,

EPA v. Evergreen Bath & Tennis Inc.; 79—5, EPA v. Crossroads U.S.A.

In other new cases these actions were taken by a vote of 4—0: ##79—6, General

Motors Corp., hearing authorized; 79—7, Southern Illinois Power, construed as

a motion in #78-255 and the number was stricken, Order by Mr. Goodman; 79-8,

Cora Dick Corp., held for an Agency reccnendation; 79-9, Beker Industries,

r&juest to appear and hearing authorized, Order by Mr. Goodman; 79-12, South

western Illinois Coal, held for Agency recarniendation; 79—13, EPA V. James

Athans et al., hearing mandatory.

All matters not disposed of as listed were ordered held for reconsideration on

February 1, 1979.

I, Christan L. Moffett, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control Board, do

hereby caçtify that the above Minutes were adopted this /4 day of

/9 ,atJL , 1979 by a vote of 3—0

Christan L. Moffett,
Illinois Pollution Con Board


